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Agenda Item No. 9
Council 16 December 2015

Cabinet Response to the Scrutiny Committee Recommendations 
Fees and Charges – December 2015

Scrutiny Recommendations Cabinet Response Cabinet 
Member

Lead Officer

That the fee structure for car park and 
season tickets for Cockleshell Walk, 
Sittingbourne and Trinity Road, 
Sheerness, be brought in line with the 
other long stay car parks.

The differential was created to attract some 
longer term parkers (e.g. commuters) to use the 
car parks slightly further from the town centre 
which leaves more spaces in the other car parks 
for town centre users. This is no longer relevant in 
Trinity Road Sheerness, but it is considered 
appropriate to retain the differential in Cockleshell 
Walk, Sittingbourne.
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